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June 28, 2011
The Honorable Mark Begich

United States Senate

144 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-2354

Dear Senator Begich:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (S. 914) authorizing the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to waive co-pays for telehealth and telemedicine. Currently veterans enrolled in the telehealth medicine program pay up to $50 per session even though it saves taxpayer money by eliminating or reducing the need for travel for some health services. This program has reduced hospital admissions, clinic and emergency room visits, and contributed to the overall improved quality of life for veterans.


FRA appreciates your leadership on behalf of veterans, and stands ready to assist your efforts to improve their benefits. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org). 

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
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